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On November 3, 2016 I attended a meeting at the Bronx Museum of the Arts hosted by The 
New York Metropolitan Transportation Council (NYMTC) in regards to leading a Coordinated 
Public Transit-Human Services Transportation Plan Update. The objectives of the project are to: 
 

● Identify strategies eligible for funding that will improve the mobility of persons with 
disabilities or older adults. 

● Develop an implementation plan to serve as a living document for NYMTC and its 
members to use as a guide as Section 5310 funding opportunities become available. 

● Ultimately achieve enhanced transportation accessibility; minimize duplication of 
services; and facilitate the most appropriate cost-effective transportation possible with 
available resources. 

 
This was a very informative meeting. 
 
 

 
You are all welcomed to join me and my committee members for our next committee meeting on 
Thursday, November 17, 2016 at 6:30 PM in our district office.  
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